
Dodworth St John the Baptist C.E. Primary Academy 
Do it, Learn it, Live it 

 Barnsley Road, Dodworth, Barnsley, S75 3JS 

Tel: 01226 286514   

Email: dsja@smat.org.uk  

Headteacher and DCEO of St Mary’s Trust: Mrs Tamara Gulliver  
 

 

13 June 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Y3 TRIP TO KS2 MUSIC FESTIVAL AT THE METRODOME – THURSDAY 29th JUNE 2023 
 

Our Y3 children have been invited to attend a ‘KS2 Music Festival’ at the Metrodome, Barnsley. 
The festival is to showcase the achievements of pupils aged 7-11 who have been having 
instrumental music lessons at School and will be a fantastic afternoon, tickets for parents/carers etc. 
are £4 and are available on the door at the venue. 
 
We will be leaving school just after 12.45pm and will be back at school for approximately 3.30pm. 
Children will have their lunch in school before they leave. Children will need to wear school uniform.  
 
If your child does not want to attend, they will stay in School until 3.30pm  
 
Please complete the acknowledgement slip by Wednesday 21st June 2023 and email it to 
DSJA@smat.org.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Tamara Gulliver 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 
Y3 TRIP TO KS2 MUSIC FESTIVAL AT THE METRODOME – THURSDAY 29TH JUNE 2023 

 
I do wish ………………………………………………… (name of child) to go on the above visit.   
 
I do not* wish ……………………………………………………………… (name of child) to go on the 
above visit.   
 
I will take ………………………home after the event from the Metrodome. 
 
I wish………………………….. to be taken back to School for collection. 
 
 
Parent/carer name……………………………………………………….         Date………………… 
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